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21 October 2020 Meeting Minutes 
 

The 21 October 2020 Meeting of the Learned-Vincent American Legion Post 1 was called to order by 
Vice Commander Donahoe at 1720. The Opening Ritual was as prescribed in the American Legion 
Officers Guide and Manual of Ceremonies. 
 

Introduction of New Members: None 
 

Roll Call of Officers: All Post 1 Officers were present except for Commander Susick who was 

excused. A quorum was declared with 4 Officers present. 
 

Minutes of the Previous Meeting: The Adjutant read the Minutes of the prior meeting. There 
were no corrections and having none the Minutes stood approved as presented.  

 

Finance Officer’s Report: The September 2020 Financial Reports were presented by Finance 
Officer Zinke. There were no questions, no corrections and the reports were accepted as read and 
filed for auditing. Subsequent Finance Reports for the months where Post Meetings were not held 
will be presented in subsequent meetings. 
 

Adjutant and Service Office Report:  Correspondence was filed to be read under New/Old 
Business. Vice Commander Donahoe presented the Adjutant report. A great deal of progress had 
been made on processing membership cards, but Postal delays and delays at the Department and 
National level may result in additional notices being received. Vice Commander Donahoe presented 
the Service Officer report.  
 

Unfinished Business: None   

New Business: Vice Commander Donahoe attempted to reach Bob Day, who had been ailing, but 
was unsuccessful. Sgt. At Arms George Ferianc is having health issues. Discussed potential 
locations for a Christmas Party. Plan was to decide at November meeting. 
 

Good of Post 1: Brother James Rocky noted that the Veterans Center on 15 Mile maintained a 

food bank for veterans in need.  

Adjournment: With no further business presented, Vice Commander Donahoe adjourned the 
meeting at 1758 per the American Legion Manual of Ceremonies. 

 

NEXT MEETING – WEDNESDAY 17 MARCH 2021 
AT APPROXIMATELY 1700 hrs.. 


